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John Richardson
Tumbles Holidays Pension Scheme
9 Steerforth Copse
Owlsmoor
Sandhurst
Berkshire
GU47 0GX                                                                                                                    10 December 2014

Dear Trustee,
Tumbles Holidays Pension Scheme
[bookmark: _GoBack]
 I am writing to advise you that as of today we have resigned as practitioners of your pension Scheme.

This is due to the fact there have been numerous un- authorised payments made which have resulted in a HMRC investigation.

We have no option, but to advise HMRC that we are resigning as Pension Practitioner for the pension scheme with immediate effect. The pension scheme return to HMRC will not be completed and this will incur a financial penalty.

We strongly recommend you appoint a new scheme practitioner, for the maintenance of the pension scheme for which you are liable as trustees and beneficiaries. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact me.


Yours sincerely


Miriam Azizi
Director
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